
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

July 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

As the exams and Prom are now complete, I wanted to write to you one final time.   

 

Firstly, I would like to say what a wonderful privilege it has been to work with all the Year 11 students this 

year. It has been a pleasure to see them work hard and achieved so much – I hope that the results in the 

summer reflect this, as they really do deserve to do well.   

 

I would also like to congratulate the students on the effort they made for Prom and their behaviour on the 

evening. It was an excellent evening, and a selection of the photos taken will be available on results day.  

 

GCSE and BTEC results will be available from the school hall on Thursday 21st August from 9am. 

Enrolment in Fakenham Sixth Form will be in the sixth form block from 9am to 3pm.  

 

We would like to invite you and the Year 11 students back to school for the Presentation Evening on 

Thursday 18th December 2025 in the evening. This is always a wonderful event where the former Year 11 

and 13 students come together to receive their official GCSE and BTEC certificates. There will be prizes in 

each subject and a guest speaker. It is also a really good chance for students to come back and catch up 

with friends and teachers and let us know how things are going since they left. We will contact you nearer the 

time with official invitations and ask you to confirm your attendance.  

 

I would also like to ask for some feedback. Throughout the year we feel that we have provided a wide range 

of revision and study opportunities for all students, alongside parents’ evenings and presentation sessions for 

you as parents, not to mention Super Saturdays and revision sessions in half term and at Easter. We would 

like to know what you have thought about them. If you could spend a few minutes completing this form and 

let us know what has worked for you and your child, we would be most grateful.  

https://forms.office.com/e/gTkN8m55TF  

 

If you have any questions about any items mentioned in this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me via 

my email address. k.smith@fakenhamacademy.org  

 

Thank you again for your support this year, it has been a genuine pleasure to work with you and your 

children.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Mr K Marshall Smith 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/gTkN8m55TF
mailto:ksmith@fakenhamacademy.org

